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NEWSLETTER 345 

Friday 25th June 2021 

PERSEVERANCE IS OUR CHRISTIAN VALUE IN FOCUS. 
“It always seems impossible until it is done.” 

– Nelson Mandela. 

Dear Parents and Friends, 

 

MATHS CHALLENGE 

Today’s newsletter (345) has 3 consecutive digits (3 

followed by 4, then 5). Which numbered newsletter will 

next feature 3 consecutive digits? When will this 

newsletter appear? (We average 32 per year.) 

 

SCHOOL MEALS 

As we approach the end of the year, please maintain 

sufficient funds in your ParentPay accounts to pay for 

your cooked school meals. PARENTS OF YEAR 6 are 

reminded to cover their costs. It will not be fair on the 

remaining children if we have to cover Y6 debts. 

 

PLASTIC OCEANS / OCEAN REVIVAL 

 
‘Uncle Matt’ and the ‘NY2L’ (New York to London) team 

have now completed 36% of ‘the world’s most 

dangerous row’. Follow the team’s progress on the 

Ocean Revival website –  

https://oceanrevivaladventures.com/ 

Whilst there, watch the ‘Plastic Ocean’ video and find 

out why we must ALL play a part in saving the world. 

The team would LOVE to receive (copies of) pictures 

and other messages which we can send to them 

electronically, so CHILDREN why not send them your 

best wishes. Hand these to your teachers next week! 

 

DRONE REQUEST 

In this age of virtual visits and schools promoting 

themselves on line, we were astounded by the levels of 

interest generated by our ‘Virtual Open Day’ video, 

with over 300 viewings. Even so, I feel it needs updating 

for the post-covid year ahead (hopefully) and I wonder 

if I can borrow a drone (with or without pilot) to 

achieve an aerial view of the school, preferably whilst 

the weather is good. If you can help, please let me 

know. 

 

BLACK BIKE LOCK 

Please would someone claim ownership (and remove) 

the bike lock outside the office on the scooter-rail? 
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THANK YOU… 

 To Mrs Simpson who has started painting the 

‘wendy house’ in the Reception play area 

 To the Romero Browns who have donated a 

solar-powered fountain for the pond 

 To everyone who donated material to the 

‘Rags-to-Riches’ appeal. Over £109 was raised 

which will be used to support the children… 

 

 
This is another incredible achievement so thank you all.  

🏍 Oset Motor cross Day 🏍 

🌟NEW DATE ADDED🌟 - SUNDAY 11th July 2021 

 

Another great fundraiser for FONNS kindly helped by local 

businesses.  LDR - Lee Dunham Racing, based in Lower 

Wick, is inviting children to a Oset Motor cross session. 

 

Ages 4-6 years old ~ 9am - 12noon (Reception, years 1 &2) 

Ages 7-9 years old ~ 1pm - 4pm (years 3&4)  

We can take 8 children per session.  £40.00 per child ~ 

which includes the bike, Helmet & body armour.  

LDR has kindly offered to donate £20.00 per person back 

to FONNS.  

The oset bikes are silent, there is no noise. They are 

completely safe and controlled by adjustable switches to 

keep the children safe.  

A great opportunity for children to have a great fun 

experience.  

Food will be available to purchase on site and all money 

will be raised for FONNS.  

If you would like your child to join one of the sessions, 

please let Becks or Mel know and we can add your child. 

Unfortunately the bikes cannot take years 5 & 6, however if 

there is interest for these year groups then I can speak to 

Lee and see what he can suggest we can offer.  

 

There will be lots of news next week, so prepare for a 

bumper edition with trips, competition results and end-of-

year updates.  Take care, Mr B. 

 


